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W.J. MALONEY PLUMBING NAMES BRANDEN OLSEN 

AS FIELD SUPERINTENDENT 

 

W.J. Maloney Plumbing Co., Inc. has announced that it has named Branden Olsen 

as a field superintendent. In his new position, Olsen is responsible for scheduling, 

planning and coordinating all manpower, maintaining production and efficiency for 

multiple projects, ordering materials, maintaining high levels of safety on jobsites, 

problem resolution and quality assurance for all commercial projects, as well as 

maintaining all necessary documentation. 

Prior to his position at W.J. Maloney, Olsen worked in construction in Utah.  

Olsen graduated from the U.A. Local 469 Joint Apprenticeship program in May 2004 

where he maintained a 4.0 GPA. Some of Olsen’s certifications include P.I.P.E./ UA/ 

MCA certified foreman, UPC journeyman plumber and gasfitter license, apprentice of the 

year – U.A.. Joint Apprenticeship and NFPA 2005 Medical Gas Installer, among others.  

Olsen resides in Chandler. 

About W.J. Maloney Plumbing 

Since 1964, W.J. Maloney Plumbing has been a leading plumbing contractor in the 

greater metropolitan Phoenix area.  Working with many of the largest general contractors, 

the company has provided exemplary design build plumbing, from tenant improvement to 



complex multi-story projects that include many of the most prominent buildings in the 

Valley.  W.J. Maloney Plumbing also provides extensive commercial and residential 

service, maintenance and repair, and is Women-Owned Business Enterprise (WBE) and 

Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) certified.  For more information, call (602) 

944-5516 or visit www.wjmaloney.com.  
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